North Ossetia-Alania Office of Investigative Committee checking
nonpaid wages to workers of industrial enterprise

A complaint about nonpaid wages during more than 5 months to workers of BTS-Gidrostroy was
received today during a live Q&A session with the Russian President.

At present, the North Ossetia-Alania Office of the Investigative Committee are checking the exact
number of victims, the sum of the debt, and identifying persons from among the management of the
enterprise responsible for violating the rights of citizens. A procedural decision will be made
following the check.
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